
Shanley Athletic Club Board Report 
Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 7:00pm 

Members Present: Julie Friederichs, Ellen DeVine, Angela Jordahl, Jay McAllister, Jill Koch, Paul 

Kochmann, Julie Rostberg,  Grant Allex, Pam Astrup,  Kamie Kueneman, Tonya Hannesson, Tim 

Graveline, Jeremy Frie, Dale Dingmann and Shar Vetter. 

Members Absent: Heather Butler, Jason Hulstein and Francis Leier 

Non-Voting Members:  Michael Breker  

Opening Blessing: All 

Additions to Agenda: None 

Approval of Meeting Minutes: Paul Kochmann made a motion to approve the meeting minutes.  Jay 

McAllister seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report: A formal report was not given to the board. Julie Friederichs reported that our 

balance has stayed the same due to no expenditures, and that Jason Hulstein is working on securing a 

debit card for SAC expenses.  

Activities Director Report: Michael Breker gave an update for fall sports: girls’ volleyball has 40 student 

athletes, girls’ swimming has 19, cheerleading has 7, cross country has 57, football has 63, girls golf has 

18, boys’ tennis has 34 and boys’ soccer has 37. Shanley TV will be broadcasting as many events as 

possible for the SHS families, fans and alumni. There were no funding requests at this meeting. 

Fall/Back-to-School Kickoff BBQ: Due to COVID-19 there will be no gathering this year. We hope to be 

able to have this event in the fall of 2021. 

Hall of Fame: Mike Bruckbauer will be celebrated as our newest member of the Hall of Fame at a date in 

the future. His picture and name plaque will be hung in the Hall of Fame area. 

Deacon Den: New items have arrived for the Deacon Den. At this time we are unsure of how the items 

will be sold. More information about the sale of Deacon clothing will be available in the newsletters. 

Freshman t-shirts will be given out this year in Religion class.  

Ad Sales: The Ad Sales committee is working to secure ads for the fall and winter program. A more 

detailed report about the number of ads secured will be given at the next SAC board meeting.  

Fall Program: Tim Graveline is looking for volunteers to write stories for the fall program as well as 

pictures of student athletes. The fall program deadline is August 31, 2020.  

Membership: Julie Rostberg will be sending out letters to families for SAC memberships.  

Closing Prayer: The Lord’s Prayer 

Meeting Adjourned @ 8:55pm 

 


